TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE MEETING

January 3, 2023
6:32 p.m.
Board Members Present:  Cathy Hinzy, Gerald Conn, David Tannehill, Mike Diehl (arrived at 6:48 p.m.) and Lisa Metheney (arrived at 7:05 p.m.).
Administration Present:     Nicole Dice 
Staff Present: Megan Barlow and Patsy Younkin
Others:


1.
Internet Service Discussion
            Our internet contract is up for Category 1 Internet which includes the e-rate program. Verizon is the only company that has bid thus far.  We can do a contract for 3to 5 years.  Year 4 we can ask for an extension with same rates or we can wait until year 5 for the extension of rates.  The bid was evaluated by the Technology Committee and was recommended to present to the school board meeting for consideration.  We currently lease our router from Verizon, 1 GBPS is working for us at this time.  Any vendor can apply for e-rate but again at this time we only have a bid from Verizon.
2.
Student Information and Financial System Discussion
            Megan Barlow explained that the Harris Pro-Soft student and financial program we currently use is out dated.  She and Mrs. Dice researched numerous companies for upgrades then narrowed it down to 3 companies.  Startup service for the new software would likely be between $100,000.00 and $105,000.00 initially.  We currently pay $24,000.00 per year.  Some fee summaries were presented to the committee but not all fee structures have been submitted by the companies yet.  The new system would help make all jobs easier.   Surveys are being sent out to stakeholders for feedback and will be presented to the board at their next meeting.  A summary of services and costs will also be provided for the January board meeting.
Meeting adjourned at ___7:11____ p.m.

